Notes from G5 Riparian Buffer Field Experience Meeting

March 4, 2010

In addition to the agenda, teachers shared the following ideas/suggestions during our meeting:

· Be sure to exchange cell phone numbers with bus drivers (so you can reach them if you have any changes in schedule on the field experience day)

· When preparing name badges for students be sure to indicate their planting group number

· Prepare a full list of chaperones and the students who are assigned to them for all teachers and chaperones

· Give students opportunities to observe some of the previously planted trees and shrubs (Do not take students into areas of tall grasses and weeds to do this – observations should be made from the road area or in clearly mowed areas)

· Bring large plastic garden bags for students to wear when there is a chance of rain (have scissors handy to cut holes for heads and arms)

· Remember to leave all teacher cell phone numbers with the office staff before you leave for the trip

· In case of emergency dial 911 to reach West Friendship Volunteer Fire Department (Be sure to have the address of the planting site with you – 12947 Rte 144 by the Howard County Fairgrounds)

· Remember to bring a first aid kit and student meds as necessary  

